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Dear Mr. Grant: 

4 May 1976 
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It has been brought to our attention that certain members of 
our bargaining un it , i.e., Paediatrics, affected by the strike 
of the Hospital Employees Union at the Vancouver General Hospital 
have relocated th emselves to an un - picketed area. It has been 
further brought to our attention that other members, i.e., in 
Psychiatry, have requested relocation to UBC campus for the 
duration of the strike and have had this request refused. 

We request immediate clarification of the University policy 
with regard to this situation. 

Sincerely, 
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Nancy Wi ggs, Vice-President 
A.U.C.E. Local #1 
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